
ALEXA NEGRON LUCIANO 
Murder Victim 

Toa Baja, Puerto Rico 
February 24, 2020 

REWARD 
The FBI is offering a reward of up to $50,000 for information leading to the indictment and arrest of the individual(s) responsible for the murder of 
Alexa Negron Luciano. 

DETAILS 
On February 24, 2020, Alexa was murdered on the side of Road 165 near the Campanilla Ward of Toa Baja, Puerto Rico. The day prior to the murder, videos 
depicting a verbal and physical assault against Alexa were posted to social media. 
 

If you have any information regarding the murder of Alexa, please contact the FBI's San Juan Field Office at 787-987-6500. You may also contact your 
local FBI office, the nearest American Embassy or Consulate, or you can submit a tip online at tips.fbi.gov. 

Field Office: San Juan 

http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field/
http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/legat/
https://tips.fbi.gov/
https://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field-offices/sanjuan
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